
COVID-19 Response 
Out of an abundance of caution, CAPE is postponing all Pennsylvania, Maryland and New Jersey CLE and 
CE live in-person classes scheduled through April 30th.  

This task is being handled on a date by date, venue by venue and class by class basis. 

As CAPE is able to confirm each date/class switch, all individuals registered for said date/class will be 
advised by email. Every attempt is being made to maintain the combination of classes and credits at the 
same locations. As the dates/classes/locations are able to be confirmed, they will be loaded onto CAPE’s 
web site. 

CAPE will honor all existing “beat the clock” special pricing registrations for all postponed class 
registrations. If the postponed date/class/location does not fit your schedule, or if you see another 
date/class/location that would be better, CAPE will gladly shift your class registration. It is asked that 
requests to reschedule be directed to process@capeschool.com  

ATTENTION Pennsylvania Group 1 attorneys 

In response to the current public health crisis of the COVID-19 coronavirus, the Continuing Legal 
Education Board acknowledges recommendations by the Pennsylvania Department of Health and the 
Centers for Disease Control to minimize exposure and transmission of the coronavirus. In support of 
these efforts, the Continuing Legal Education Board announces the following temporary 
accommodation to continuing legal education requirements.

• The April 30, 2020 CLE compliance deadline is extended to August 31, 2020.

• All other 2020 annual compliance deadlines remain unchanged and on standard schedule.

 As most are aware, CAPE is a family operated business. We consider our presenters to be part of the 
CAPE family. Likewise, we strive to treat our clientele as family as well. The coming weeks and possibly 
months are going to present some huge challenges.  

I wish to our entire CAPE family good health. 

BE SAFE; BE WELL!!! 

Ben Wolf 
CAPE® Education 
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